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Summer 2024 Taxes 
Important Information from the Treasurer 

 

Payment Deadline: Friday, September 13, 2024 
Important: Please do NOT use staples or tape with 
your payment! 
 
Payment Methods: 
1. Check or Money Order: 

o Mail to us, bring into the office, or use the drop box at the new entrance on the Clearbrook Drive 
side of Township Hall. Available 24/7. 

2. Credit Card: 
o Accepted ONLY on our website: saugatucktownshipmi.gov 
o Navigate to "Online Payments" on the Home Page, select "Local Payment" (lower left), choose 

Michigan > Saugatuck Township > Taxes, enter your parcel number, and proceed to payment. 
o A 2.8% service charge applies. 

3. Cash: 
o Exact amount required; we cannot make change. 
o Preferred and encouraged: money orders or cashier’s checks. 
o Cash payments can only be made in person. 

 
Receipts: 
• The top portion of your tax bill serves as a receipt. 
• To receive a signed receipt, include a note with your mailing/email address. 
 
Stay Informed: 
• Register for updates by emailing: info@saugatucktownshipmi.gov  
• Follow us on Facebook: @SaugatuckTownship 
 
New Public Entrance: 
With renovations complete, the entrance is now on the Clearbrook Drive side of the building. 
 
Countywide Broadband Expansion: 
Allegan County is expanding high-speed internet access for all residents. For details, visit our website or 
email broadband@allegancounty.org with any questions. 
 

For questions about the Summer 2024 Tax Bills,  
please call 269-857-7721 ext. 102 or email info@saugatucktownshipmi.gov 

Treasurer Jon Helmrich 

http://www.saugatucktownship.org/
http://saugatucktownshipmi.gov/
mailto:info@saugatucktownshipmi.gov
mailto:broadband@allegancounty.org

